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THE DOLLARD-DES-ORMEAUX LIBRARY WINS 

3RD PRIZE OF THE 2022 TD SUMMER READING CLUB 

 

Dollard-des-Ormeaux, May 23, 2023 – The Dollard-des-Ormeaux Library was awarded 

the 3rd prize in the Francophone category for the 2022 TD Summer Reading Club, among 

all participating libraries in Canada. The TD Summer Reading Club Library Awards 

recognize innovative and effective programs implemented by Canadian libraries to 

encourage children reading. It is with great pride that the library team received the award 

at a gala held on May 11, 2023. 

 
“I am very proud of our Library’s growth and positive impact these past years. It 
demonstrates our residents’ appreciation for this wonderful establishment which plays a 

key role in promoting the joy of reading for all ages! I am equally pleased and proud to see 

our employees’ dedication be rewarded, it is absolutely well deserved”, declared Mayor 

Alex Bottausci. 

 
The TD Summer Reading Club is Canada’s biggest, bilingual summer reading program 
for kids of all ages, interests and abilities. The Club celebrates Canadian authors, 
illustrators and stories, and inspires kids to explore the fun of reading in their own way. 
This is key to building a lifelong love of reading. 
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